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HEAR FROM TPD ON JULY 11
Join us for our last regular meeting of

the year as we hear from Tucson Police
Department about emerging trends and

crime prevention tips.
Our TPD liaison will session share crime

statistics within our neighborhood
boundaries, as well as take questions.
We'll see you from 6 p.m. - 7 p.m. on

July 11 at Fountain of Life Church.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

AUGUST: THE ARTSTY TARTSY ONLINE BAKE SALE

OCT. 7: MOVIE NIGHT WITH THE LOFT, "ADDAMS FAMILY"

NOVEMBER: STAY TUNED FOR A FUN BLOCK PAINTING
PARTY!



Tucson Water Shares
Conservation Opportunities 

Water conservation is the backbone of effective regional
water management.

Irene Ogata from Tucson Water shared at a recent
neighborhood meeting  that while the city is making

thoughtful choices about recharge and reuse, city water
customers can also do their part by being mindful about

water use.
The utility offers rebates to encourage rainwater harvesting
basins at home, as well as rebates for more efficient toilets

and clothes washers. Tucson Water's website also offers free
water conservation kits to customers. Find out more
https://www.tucsonaz.gov/water/apply-for-rebates



Thanks for the Fix, Team
Punkery can't have the last word.

Neighbors came together to replace the plexiglass and
remove tagging from the bulletin board. Neighbors raised

money for the board, crafted by Iron Horse Fabricators and
installed in 2021.  It's a significant piece of functional art, so
thanks for making sure our space is loved and well-tended.



Palo Verde Park has submitted 
a proposed design for a grant-funded asphalt art

project designed to heighten visibility and
awareness of the pedestrian safety. 

Artist Angela Pittenger worked from contributions
from Kellond Elementary students to create the

design for "Many Flowers, One Garden."
Next step: Approval from the Arts Foundation for

Tucson and Southern Arizona.

A Sneak Peek at Our Proposed
Design for the Art Asphalt Project

The Foundation
has purview over

all art sited on
public property.
We'll keep you
posted on our
progress as we

plan for a
November

painting party!



Planning Kicks Off for 2024 Spring
Home Tour

We're still looking for some volunteers to show
off their 1950s/60s era homes to help us

celebrate what's fabulous about the architecture
and history of the post-war housing boom.

 We're gearing up to share what inspires us about
the place we call home.

Drop us a line if you want to help or volunteer as
a docent at the history stations in the park itself,
where we'll talk about design and early trends in

our area!



 Enjoy Palo Verde Park Pool
through July 

Summer pool season runs through July, so there's
still plenty of time to enjoy the pool. 

Recreational swim runs Tuesday-Friday: 1-5 p.m. and
5:30-7 p.m.

 Saturday hours run from noon-7 p.m.
The pool is closed for Independence Day but it's free

through the end of the season otherwise.



Tell a Neighbor!

A neighborhood is stronger when its residents
know one another and celebrate our

connections and keep up on the latest
developments. 

We can't afford mailings, since our
neighborhood association relies on volunteers

and donations. 
If we all invite one neighbor to sign up for the
newsletter or go to a meeting, we can expand

our circle and continue growing. 
Thank you for your help!


